LTC: Extend the time of holding the 2017 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders

On 26/04/2017, LTC Vietnam Development Investment Company Limited disclosed information about extending the time of holding the 2017 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders as follows:

Department of Business Registration approved the Company to extend the time of holding the 2017 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders but not over 6 months since the end of the financial year 2016. Therefore, the 2017 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders would be organized not later than 30/06/2017.
